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In 1970, a group of Hawaiian women in California decided to 
throw a welcome picnic for families moving from 
Hawaiʻi to the mainland. Little did they know, that day would 
mark the beginning of life long friendships and the 
formation of the Hawaiʻi’s Daughters Guild of California, Inc. 
(HDG). However, HDG was not only formed to share 
Hawaiian culture, but to help young Polynesian women reach 
their educational goals by giving them collegiate scholarships. 
HDG has since awarded over $350,000 in scholarships. We 
look forward to our upcoming Holokū Ball in March 2020 to 
celebrate the memories of our kūpuna who helped make this 
organization possible.
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Upcoming Events
Moʻokūʻauhau Workshop
2000 Artesia Blvd

San Diego Hoʻolauleʻa
De Anza Cove

Heritage of Aloha 
Festival
Heritage Park

Alondra Park Hoʻolauleʻa
Alondra Park

Annual Scholarship Lūʻau
Garden Grove 
Community Center

Holokū Ball
TBD

3.30.19

5.4.19-
5.5.19

5.18.19

7.20.19-
7.21.19

10.12.19

3.2020

The Hawaiʻi’s Daughters Guild of 
California, Inc. is looking forward to our 
2020 Golden Anniversary Holokū Ball 

Got a question? Contact us! Email: hdgofca@gmail.com
For more information visit:         @hdgofca    &    https://hdgofca.wixsite.com/hdgofca

Proceeds will go towards
 our annual scholarship

The daughters 
are excited to 
begin another 
year of hula 
with Kumu 
Lehua!
Pictured right, 
Aunty Dee 
shows us her 
“lovely hula 
hands”.

HDG gathers for the installation of their new executive board.


